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Top DEP Stories 
 
Post-Gazette: Westmoreland County landfill seeks to evaporate contaminated runoff 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/05/23/Westmoreland-County-landfill-seeks-
approval-to-evaporate-contaminated-runoff/stories/202005220120 
 
Grist: Pennsylvania regulators promised to keep an eye on polluters during the pandemic.  They’re 
struggling 
https://grist.org/energy/pennsylvania-regulators-promised-to-keep-an-eye-on-polluters-during-the-
pandemic-theyre-struggling/  
 
Mentions 
 
Erie Times: Our view: Erie Coke leaves mess for public 
https://www.goerie.com/opinion/20200524/our-view-erie-coke-leaves-mess-for-public 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Has Lancaster County air quality improved during the COVID-19 shutdown? It's 
complicated 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/has-lancaster-county-air-quality-improved-during-the-covid-19-
shutdown-its-complicated/article aaa00f22-9c5a-11ea-9e44-6fd92f492d5e.html 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Cut pollution 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/05/24/Cut-pollution/stories/202005240065  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Sharon Herald: American icon lures 'birders' to lake 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/local news/american-icon-lures-birders-to-
lake/article ad8b0547-783b-5f1c-b750-3570fe60376d.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Improvements lined up for popular Ernst Trail 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/improvements-lined-up-for-popular-ernst-
trail/article fde719c0-9e1f-11ea-8d88-236dbf16bf81.html 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle visitors adhere to COVID-19 guidelines 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200523/presque-isle-visitors-adhere-to-covid-19-guidelines 
 
WICU-TV: No Swimming Allowed, People still Visit Presque Isle 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42167337/no-swimming-allowed-people-still-visit-presque-isle 
 
Clarion News: Elk board OKs foot bridge 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article ef6f7615-f373-53dc-8cbe-
d92ce9ba1e86.html 
 



WFMZ: People flock to Blue Marsh Lake on Memorial Day 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/people-flock-to-blue-marsh-lake-on-memorial-
day/article d3a49b82-9f01-11ea-aca9-e7cc4f5d7320.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Ohiopyle pedestrian tunnel to open; road work to continue 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/ohiopyle-pedestrian-tunnel-to-open-road-work-to-continue/ 
 
Daily American: Hinckston Run trails remain free for public use 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/news/hinckston-run-trails-remain-free-for-public-
use/article fb1a83d0-9ac3-11ea-a202-a7a79e023d5c.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Parks reopen in Monongahela 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2020/05/parks-reopen-in-monongahela/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Mon Valley features busy year of travel and tourism events 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/special sections/progress/mon-valley-features-busy-year-of-travel-
and-tourism-events/article 19992d79-71fe-5978-9d79-89491f12be4b.html 
 
Herald-Standard: River rafting businesses ready to provide outdoors fun in COVID-19 climate 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/covid-19/river-rafting-businesses-ready-to-provide-outdoors-
fun-in-covid-19-climate/article 49faa388-9be4-11ea-8757-e30bd225a66a.html  
 
Herald-Standard: More amenities open at Ohiopyle, other area state parks 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/covid-19/more-amenities-open-at-ohiopyle-other-area-state-
parks/article 87efd36a-9b68-11ea-b595-7338e9d9dea9.html 
 
WJAC: Officials work to educate people about water safety, wearing a life jacket 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/officials-work-to-educate-people-about-water-safety-wearing-a-life-
jacket  
 
KDKA: Ohio Township Police Caution Visitors About Rivers After Recent Ohio River Tragedies 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/24/ohio-township-police-ohio-river-precautions/ 
  
KDKA: Local Bald Eagle Released Back Into The Wild After Recovering From Lead Poisoning 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/24/bald-eagle-lead-poisoning-recovery-cambria-county/ 
 
Energy 
 
Record-Argus: Regulations could stop Lake Erie wind farm from being built 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/regulations-could-stop-lake-erie-wind-farm-from-being-
built/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Charlie Melancon: Pennsylvania on forefront of energy technology, development 
https://triblive.com/opinion/charlie-melancon-pa-on-forefront-of-energy-technology-development/  
 
Cleveland.com: In disgusting turn, shareholders reap the profits from ratepayer payouts intended to 
keep Ohio’s nuclear plants afloat 



https://www.cleveland.com/opinion/2020/05/in-disgusting-turn-shareholders-reap-the-profits-from-
ratepayer-payouts-intended-to-keep-ohios-nuclear-plants-afloat.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Fuel-cells at home: How a Westmoreland manufacturer plans to power your 
house of the future 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/22/watt-fuel-cell-pivots-to-new-growth-
opportunity.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Former Exelon exec joins Aqua America's board 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/26/former-exelon-exec-joins-aqua-americas-
board.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Penn Brad Oil Museum derrick dismantled for safety 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/penn-brad-oil-museum-derrick-dismantled-for-
safety/article 3c3c7367-bce2-53cc-8d03-4f5115d9c632.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The massive Philly refinery site sale is about to close. Here’s what we know about 
the developer buying it. 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/south-philadelphia-refinery-sale-hilco-redevelopment-
20200526.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Court denies appeal of Murrysville’s fracking ordinance 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/court-denies-appeal-of-murrysvilles-fracking-ordinance/ 
 
WTAE: Residents of building evacuated following underground gas leak in Mount Lebanon 
https://www.wtae.com/article/residents-of-building-evacuated-following-underground-gas-leak-in-
mount-lebanon/32666121  
 
Vector Management 
 
exploreClarion: Fish and Boat Commission Tells Anglers to Kill Norther Snakeheads Caught in PA Rivers 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/05/22/fish-and-boat-commission-tells-anglers-to-kill-northern-
snakeheads-caught-in-pa-rivers/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: New spotted lanternfly trap shows promise, can be made at home 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/new-spotted-lanternfly-trap-shows-promise-can-be-made-at-
home/article b511b243-708f-5b44-9540-6aef4a7e3dc0.html 
 
Reading Eagle: New spotted lanternfly trap shows promise, can be made at home 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/new-spotted-lanternfly-trap-shows-promise-can-be-made-
at-home/article 2e67af38-9c68-11ea-9091-d7f76cc792a9.html 
 
Pennlive: If you catch a frankenfish, kill it: Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/05/if-you-catch-a-frankenfish-kill-it-pennsylvania-fish-and-boat-
commission.html 
 



Waste 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Rules for recycling (LTE) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/05/rules-for-recycling/ 
 
Water 
 
Indiana Gazette: Reservoir to get $230K in grants 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/reservoir-to-get-230k-in-grants/article 968483fe-9d01-
11ea-a207-235d8bf20dbb.html 
 
WJET-TV: Study: 35 years of investing in Great Lakes restoration is paying off 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/national-news/study-35-years-of-investing-in-great-lakes-restoration-
is-paying-off/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Explore sewage monitoring as part of virus response 
https://www.readingeagle.com/opinion/letters-to-editor/letter-explore-sewage-monitoring-as-part-of-
virus-response/article 879bf47c-9e0e-11ea-96ec-4beb5d40fbd4.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: EPA Could Face Suits on State Bay Plans 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farm life/conservation/epa-could-face-suits-on-state-bay-
plans/article d1da2ead-9020-5f71-a96a-c25ff4246260.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Coroner: Man found in Ohio River near Ambridge was missing Pittsburgh fisherman 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/body-found-in-ohio-river-by-ambridge-aliquippa-bridge/  
 
Tribune-Review: Police: Man’s body found in Monongahela River 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/police-man-found-in-monongahela-river/. 
 
KDKA Radio: Flush And Boil Advisory Lifted In Polish Hill  
https://kdkaradio.radio.com/articles/flush-and-boil-advisory-lifted-in-polish-hill 
 
Scranton Times: EPA should help state meet bay goal 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/epa-should-help-state-meet-bay-goal-1.2630765 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
exploreClarion: Hodil Run Bridge Replacement to Begin Tuesday in Clarion County 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/05/24/1hodil-run-bridge-replacement-to-begin-tuesday-in-
clarion-county/ 
 
Pennlive: Turtle crossing time on Pennsylvania roadways 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/05/turtle-crossing-time-on-pennsylvania-roadways.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania prepares for subdued second year of hemp growing 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-prepares-for-subdued-second-year-of-hemp-
growing/ 
 



Observer-Reporter: Commission seeks input about transportation projects and needs 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/commission-seeks-input-about-transportation-projects-
and-needs/article 714ae470-9ea5-11ea-b3ba-6bb90f6c5e93.html 
 
The Almanac: Work resumes in earnest on new Peters Township High School  
https://thealmanac.net/news/work-resumes-in-earnest-on-new-peters-township-high-
school/article f5d3a42a-9acc-11ea-aa49-53c503274c06.html 
  
Allegheny Front: How the Coronavirus Is Impacting 4 Environmental Issues 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-the-coronavirus-is-impacting-environmental-issues/ 


